
Montgomery Place - Unique Storm Water System 

One of the unique features of the Montgomery Place neighbourhood is the network of ditches that 

provide drainage which helps protect yards and property from flooding during heavy rain and 

snow melt. 

For the drainage system to work properly, it is the responsibility of each home owner to keep a 

clear path for the flow of water along the front of their property. Existing and new driveway 

crossings must follow the guidelines and standards under a Private Driveway Crossing Permit. 

Can I fill in the ditch along my property for landscaping, parking, or a driveway? 

No! The ditches are important for collecting and moving rain and snow melt water away from 

private property and roadways. A crossing (driveway) must include a culvert (large pipe) to keep 

the water flowing from one ditch to the next. 

It’s the law: 

The Storm Water Management Utility Bylaw protects the surface drainage system in Montgomery 

Place by preventing property owners from interfering, restricting, or preventing the flow of water 

through the storm water drainage path in front of their property. 

A Private Driveway Crossing Permit is required for construction of any driveway or landscaping 

project that crosses over the public right of way, including ditches, sidewalks, curbs, and back 

lanes (The Private Crossing Bylaw). The application process can protect you from expensive 

changes later on. 

Email DrivewayPermits@saskatoon.ca for a permit application package, which includes 

the Standards and Specifications Guide for planning your driveway and culvert; or call 

306-986-0865 to arrange an inspection. 

For more information about City of Saskatoon crossing permits and related bylaws: 

Visit www.saskatoon.ca and search “driveway crossing” 

Or contact Transportation Right-of-Way at 306-986-9729. 






